
 

 

Central Plant Board Meeting 
March 09-13, 2008 
Madison, WI 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen; 

Enclosed you will find your 2008 registration application for the upcoming Central Plant Board 
Meeting to be held from March 9th through March 13th. Please complete the application and 
return it in the envelope provided before February 1st, 2008.  

This year, the meeting will be held in beautiful Madison, Wisconsin at the luxurious Madison 
Concourse Hotel and Governor’s Club, which is just blocks from the State Capitol. You may 
reserve your room by calling (608) 257-6000 or by visiting http://www.concoursehotel.com. 

As always, we have provided area maps, guides to the various local attractions, and a list of city 
events for your convenience and enjoyment during your stay. Inside you will find an itinerary of 
the many conference events and activities.  In addition, the Concourse Hotel’s website has an 
abundance of information about the attractions in the Madison Metro area. Just click the “City 
of Madison” link on the hotel’s home page! If you have any questions or concerns, please feel 
free to contact Robert Dahl at (608) 224-4573 or via email at: robert.dahl@wisconsin.gov.  

Thanks, and we look forward to seeing you soon! 
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